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20th June 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Ref: Year 3 The Royal Opera House’s Create Day 24 

 

On Tuesday 2nd July, Year 3 will be taking part in Create Day with The Royal Opera House. 

 

Run in collaboration with UNICEF's Rights Respecting Schools Award, the project celebrates the 

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child. Starting with 6 hours of specially designed lesson 

activities in school, the project culminates on 2 July when schools across England will come 

together to learn and create a mass cross-nation performance.  

 

The day will be led by dancers and singers from the Royal Ballet and Royal Opera, with schools 

joining online from their classrooms as we broadcast LIVE from the Royal Opera House in 

London’s Covent Garden. 

 

We love for all year 3 Stockwell parents to join us on this day in the main hall at 2pm to watch and 

celebrate your child’s achievements. For any of you unable to attend in person, we will be sharing 

a live streaming link, via email, closer to the day. 

 

Children will not need a packet lunch as we will remain onsite for this event.  

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Miss Thomas and Miss Jones 

Year 3 Teachers 
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